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12th September 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

As part of our topic on World War Two, we have organised a trip to Crich Tramway Museum 
for Thursday October 11th.  

As part of the visit, we are going to pretend that we are being evacuated to Crich.  On arrival, 
we will be met by a ‘Billeting Officer’ who will explain what would have happened to children 
who were evacuated.  In addition, the children will be able to handle artefacts related to the 
time and use them draw their own historical conclusions.  They will experience an ‘air raid’ 
and music from the time too as well as being able to ride a tram.   

The children will need a packed lunch (if your child has a free school meal and you would like 
school to provide a packed lunch, please inform the office).  To add to the experience we 
would like the children to dress up in suitable clothing for the era.  In the past the children 
have always found that this adds to the experience. 

The cost of the trip will be £15.00 per child. Slip, insurance form and payment must be 
received by Friday September 28th. The voluntary payment should be made online via the 
SCOpay system, if there are any problems making payments online then please speak to the 
office. 
 
Please note that the trip may need to be cancelled if we do not receive sufficient funds 
to cover its cost. 
 
 
Thank you,  
Mrs Wright, Mrs Hilton and Mrs Watson 
 
 
 
 

 
I give consent for my child__________________________of class_______ to go on the 
Crich visit on Thursday October 11th.  
 
I will pay online the cost of £15.00 to cover the cost of the trip.  
 
My child is entitled to Free School Meals and I would like the  
School to provide a packed lunch    
 
Signed_____________________ (parent/guardian) 
 

 

 

 

 


